
Dear Dr. Robert (or as Stephen calls you "Bobby"), 

 

There are many reasons I choose you to repair my leg. For some patients, surgical skill  is the only criteria. 

As important as that is, my decision was also based on the fact you have always treated me as if whatever 

happened in surgery or in the months or years after, we were in the fight together.  

 

I cannot fully express what it means to me knowing that you are there for me as I heal and look to the 

future. Thank you. 

 

Stephen and I will see you in April!  

Susan K. 


